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December 7, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
“It’s the most wonderful time of the year!” We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a blessed year 
ahead. Thank you for your cards, texts, and prayers for my health and recovery. I’m at 90% now. God has 
been so good to us, for which we are very thankful. 
 
Thankful for Family: Our granddaughter Charity and Matthew Turpin gave us our third great-grandchild, 
Anna Beth, born on Saturday, October 19, 2024, in Butte, Montana. Grandpa and Grandma, Darrin and 
Beth Highfill, are enjoying their three precious grandchildren. 
 
We were able to spend Thanksgiving with my son Tony and his family with his wife Ally’s folks in 
Tennessee, and we are looking forward to spending Christmas with my wife’s daughter, Jacque Swartz, 
and her family in North Carolina.  
 
Ministry Blessings: Since early October, we have helped 12 churches. We helped bus mechanics fix 39 
buses, and we were able to help mechanics fix several more buses over the phone with video chat. It is 
such a joy to see the churches stepping up their bus ministries. “. . . Suffer little children to come unto 
me, and forbid them not: for of such is the kingdom of God.” (Luke 18:16) 
 
Our Partnership: We so appreciate you and your prayers and those of you who partner with us with your 
financial support! The bus ministry is alive and well. God blesses the churches who care for the poor!  
“And of some have compassion, making a difference.” (Jude 22) 
 
Prayer Requests: (1) Pray that we can reach more souls on the bus routes and in the communities. (2) 
Pray for the churches to restart or grow their bus ministries. (3) Pray for Marco Hannel and the seven or 
eight others who are called to be church-bus missionaries. (4) Pray for us as we encourage the pastors 
and bus mechanics to reach their communities. 
 
Yours for souls, 
 
Warren & Jary Lynn Storm 
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